
The Principal's Multicultural Advisory Committee (PMAC) is a multicultural 
student leadership program designed to empower students to have a positive, 
sustainable impact on the culture and climate of their schools and communities. 
The program became a school board mandate in order to ensure that students 
had the right to attend a school where all ethnic and cultural heritages are 
welcomed and respected.   
 

More information can be found at the Pinellas Multicultural Advisory Committee   

https://www.pcsb.org/domain/5058

